
 

 

June 23, 2025  

 

Dear Rick and the PCS Board of Education,  

 

Due to personal reasons, it is with deep reflection and sincere gratitude that I submit my 
resignation from the Pinckney Community Schools Board of Education, effective July 18, 2025.   

 

Serving on this board has been one of the most meaningful and fulfilling experiences of my life.  
I am proud to have been part of a team so deeply committed to the well-being and education of 
our students, the support of our educators, and the strength of our community. 

 

This decision did not come easily. While I may be stepping away from an official role, my 
support and belief in our mission remain as strong as ever.  I have full faith that this Board of 
Education will carry on with our mission of serving all kids. 

 

I want to thank my fellow board members, district leadership, teachers, families, and the 
community for the trust you’ve placed in me.  The work we’ve done together, however 
challenging or complex, has always been driven by a shared goal: to do what’s best for our 
children. 

 

I am committed to ensuring a smooth transition and will gladly assist in any way I can during this 
time.  I am always available for questions. 

 

With heartfelt thanks and warmest regards, 

 

Michelle 


